
Three Hibs’ youngsters go out
on loan

Hibernian Development Squad trio Ben Stirling, Jamie Gullan
and Josh Campbell have all completed loan moves that will
initially run until
January.

Stirling and Campbell will link up with Arbroath as manager
Dick Campbell has been keen on the pair ever since the clubs
met in the Betfred
Cup earlier this year.

Gullen will re-join Raith Rovers, having impressed during a
similar stint at Stark’s Park last term.

All three will continue to train through the week at the
Hibernian Training Centre and are available for the club’s
specially organised
Development Squad games programme, following the decision to
withdraw from the
SPFL Reserve League.

This takes the total number of Development Squad players out
on loan to 10, which is in line with Hibs’  player transition
strategy.
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